

Maine State Board of Nursing

295 WATER STREET
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04330
TEL. 289-5324

September 25, 1990

Keith M. Libby 26 Hazelwood Avenue Waterville, ME 04901

Dear Mr. Libby:

This will confirm that at its meeting on September 20, 1990, the Board of Nursing voted to deny your 1990-91 application for renewal of your practical nurse license. The basis for the decision was a professional diagnosis of a physical condition, i.e., obstructive sleep apnea, which has resulted or may result in your performing your duties in a manner which endangers the health or safety of your patients, pursuant to 32 M.R.S.A. Section 2105-A (2)(C).

If your physical condition improves in the future, please feel free to contact this Board to explore the possibility of relicensure.

Sincerely yours,

MAINE STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Jean C. Caron, R.N., M.S. Executive Director

JCC:vlc

cc: Katherine A. Guilbault, R.N., Director of Nursing, A.M.H.I. James D. Bivins, Assistant Attorney General